
STATE OF MINNESOTA 

OFFICE OF THE STATE AUDITOR 

JULIE BLAHA 
ST A TE AUDITOR 

Elizabeth Lincoln 
Acquisitions Department 
645 State Office Building 
St. Paul, MN 55155 

Dear Ms. Lincoln, 

SUITE 500 
525 PARK STREET 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55103-2139 

(651) 296-2551 (Voice) 
(651) 296-4755 (Fax) 

state.auditor@state.mn.us (E-mail) 
1-800-627-3529 (Relay Service) 

Thank you for your inquiry. The Office of the State Auditor has nothing to report for the 
January 1, 2020 reporting date, because no lawsuit meeting the criteria of Minn. Stat. § 6.92 has 
arisen (i.e., no such lawsuit has been brought against the OSA or been brought by the OSA) since 
the previous reporting deadline of January 1, 2018. 

Donald McFarland 
Communications and Legislative Affairs Director 
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